
 
                                                                                                                                                     

February 6, 2023 
MEMO: 
Regarding: Faith Manor Leadership Changes  
Distribution: Families and Residents 
From: Aleksandra Grzeszczuk, Faith Manor Administrator 
 
Dear Families and Residents, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you of some changes within the Nursing 
Leadership Team at Faith Manor.  
 
Sellinor Ogwu has resigned from her position of Director of Resident Care at Faith Manor, 
effective February 1, 2023. Sellinor has been an integral member of the nursing leadership team 
at Faith Manor for 5 years and will be greatly missed. We wish Sellinor all the best as she 
pursues new ventures.  
 
We would like to share the exciting news that Liana Chandran has been promoted to the 
position of Director of Resident Care as of January 23rd, 2023 and is dedicated to supporting the 
nursing department with a smooth transition. 
 
We would also like to welcome the new Assistant Director of Resident Care, Zumreta Begovic 
to the team. Zumreta comes with decades of experience in Nursing and Long-Term Care. Please 
join us in welcoming Zumreta to the team.  

 
    
 
  
 
Aleksandra Grzeszczuk     
Administrator, Faith Manor 
905-463-7002 ext. 5263 
Aleksandra.Grzeszczuk@hch.ca   
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